IN THE MATTER DRAINAGE DISTRICT No. Joint 2-3 Main
WORTH COUNTY, IOWA

MINUTES

The Board of Supervisors of Worth County, Iowa, acting for
and on behalf of the Joint Drainage District No. 2-3 Main, Worth &
Winnebago had a meeting at the Worth County courthouse at 8:30
A.M. CBT, April 3, 2023.

Members present: Enos Loberg, Chairperson
A.J. Stone, Vice-Chairperson
Mark Smeby, Supervisor

Also present: Jacki Backhaus, Auditor
Valerie Paulson, Clerk

Motion Stone/Second Smeby to approve reclassification for
Joint Drainage District 2/3. Motion carried. Mark Smeby,
supervisor, will represent the Worth County Joint Drainage
District 2/3 trustees at the Winnebago County Board Meeting on
April 4 to discuss and approve the reclassification project by
Jacobson Westergard & Associates, Inc. Motion carried.
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